

THE BROADCAST

Keeping You Up To Date October 30, 2020







In the mood for some Halloween Tunes?

Click Here



NOW STREAMING

Sunday 10:30am Liturgy of the Word now streaming on Facebook Live

BEGINNING NOV 1

The Sunday 10:30am Liturgy of the Word with Music will no longer be held on Zoom. In order to make our worship together more public and inclusive, we will now be streaming live on Facebook.

No Facebook? No Problem!

You do not need a Facebook account in order to watch our services on Facebook Live. Anyone can watch our services, but only viewers with Facebook accounts with be able to interact with the video (Like/Comment/Share).

How to Tune-In

- Watch live on Facebook at the link below. Worship will begin at 10:30 https://www.facebook.com/christchurchdayton/live/
- Watch on your smart TV by downloading the Facebook Watch TV App or casting the stream to TV. Learn more about streaming the your TV here: https://www.facebook.com/help/276515126152168

For worship bulletins and more worship information, click here.

8:00 am Liturgy of the Word (without music)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/i/86145646035?pwd=YnBDelRCb1E5OG9GaEx4RmhkcUlKdz09

or Dial by your location

+1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

Meeting ID: 861 4564 6035

Passcode: 662270

Worship Throughout the Week

<u>Weekdays, Monday-Friday 9:00am</u>
Morning Prayer via Christ Church's <u>Facebook Live</u>
with The Rev. Peter Homeyer and Emily Joyce

HERE ARE THE LATEST OPPORTUNITIES TO STRENGTHEN YOUR FAITH & BE IN COMMUNITY WITH ONE ANOTHER...



As we look to the year to come, we are more committed than ever to the ministry and love we share with our community and our neighbors. Our ministry is funded through the gifts of its members — your generous offerings given in grace and love. This year we are asking for every member to take part in our stewardship campaign by making a pledge.



Pledge cards were mailed out on October 13, if you did not receive one and would like one mailed to you, please contact the Parish Administrator at christdaytonjoyce@gmail.com

We invite you and your household to pray and learn, taking these weeks to consider how your generous response to God's call has been shaped by this community and the friends who gather with you.

In-Gathering Sundays

October 25 • November 1 • November 8

BLUE STAR MOTHERS -- MIAMI VALLEY CHAPTER #3

Even though we are not able to bring items for the Deployed Troops to church we can still donate! Blue Star Mothers will be sending 500 Christmas stockings this year. There are a couple options for you to consider.

First, you can send a check made payable to BLUE STAR MOTHERS CHAPTER #3 and they will do the shopping for you. Send check to: Blue Star Mothers, P.O.Box 292722, Dayton, Ohio 45429. The other option is to shop online using AMAZON SMILE and the package will be sent direct to Blue Star Mothers. If you do this look for "Miami Valley Chapter of the Blue Star Mothers of America" heading. Several Christ Church parishioners have helped pack the Christmas stockings for the Troops in the past. Because of Social Distancing we will not be able to help in person but we can all help by making a donation! If you have any questions about needed items, etc. please call me 937-435-2870. Please leave a message if I am not available and I will call you.

Thanks, God Bless America and all of our Troops!

Donna Boensch

NEWS FROM THE DIOCESE OF SOUTHERN OHIO

A farewell for Bishop Breidenthal . . .

Bishop Breidenthal's last day will be Sunday, November 29, when he will preach and preside at Christ Church Cathedral. We would like to put together a farewell presentation for the bishop from everyone in the diocese, that will include a video to be shown during the service at the cathedral, and a book that we will present to him after the service.

Please send any cards, pictures, videos, poems – whatever you would like to include – to Ann Sabo by November 4. Written items can be sent to Ann's attention at Diocesan House, 412 Sycamore Street, Cincinnati 45202. Electronic files like pictures and videos can be uploaded to Dropbox

If you have any questions, contact Ann at asabo@diosohio.org.



HB6, nuclear and coal bailout, still in effect

The hearing to repeal HB 6 is stranded in the Select Committee on Energy Policy and Oversight. Weigh in by emailing the Select Committee Chair, James Hoops, at rep81@ohiohouse.gov.

Read more

www.dsoconnections.org

A Note from the Treasurer

The church bookkeeping office continues to accept donations by US Mail. Alternatively, parishioners can make secure online donations to Christ Church via credit card at the Diocese of Southern Ohio website http://diosohio.org/ Go to the website, click on Online Giving, fill out the online form (be sure to select Christ Church Dayton in the "I am making a gift to" box), click submit and follow the steps to complete the secure credit card transaction. A receipt will be emailed to you. Easy!

How to Contact the Rector

Rev. Peter Homeyer can be contacted by phone at 937-815-0236 and by email at christdaytonrector@gmail.com.

CHRIST EPISCOPAL CHURCH

20 W FIRST STREET DAYTON, OH 45402 937.223.2239 www.daytonchristepiscopal.com



